
Library Activities to Celebrate the Beijing 2008 Olympic Games
(23/07/2008)

Dear all,

In celebration of Beijing 2008 Olympic Games, the Library is pleased to hold an exhibition entitled
“Book Collection in UM Library for the Olympic Games” at the Anthony S.W. Lau Exhibition Hall of
the Library from 1 to 26 August, 2008 from 10:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

The exhibition items are mainly of books collected by the Library, of which a few are in video and
CD-ROM formats. In order to share the spirit and joy of the Olympic Games, there are also some
interesting souvenirs on show in the exhibition.

All are welcome! 

Furthermore, the Library has previously launched a web-based Resources Guide to the Olympic
Games, please click the following link to visit the webpage: 
http://library.umac.mo/e_resources/olympics/ 

For any enquiries, please call 8397-8171.

Thank you for your kind attention! 
Regards,
UM Library

http://library.umac.mo/e_resources/olympics/

